
 1 December 1937 

Dear Nathan, 

You also received the letter by Miss Walter. It does not seem appropriate to me to meddle in 
Robert Cecil’s affairs in such a way and I am going to write to her in that sense.— 

This note only so you don’t need to write to me. 

Cordial regards,  

Yours, 

 A. Einstein. 

[TLS. On embossed letterhead: “A. Einstein, 112, Mercer Street, Princeton, New Jersey, U.S.A.”] 


